
 

 

CITY OF STATESBORO 
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

June 04, 2015 

A Public Hearing was held on June 4
th

, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall 

to solicit input from the public on the proposed FY 2016 Budget. Present was Mayor Jan Moore, 

City Attorney Alvin Leaphart, City Clerk Sue Starling and Director of Finance Cindy West as 

well as staff members, GSU students and the news media.  

Mayor Jan Moore called the Public Hearing to order. 

 Director of Finance Cindy West gave an overview of the proposed budget for FY 2016 to 

include no property tax increase, no rate increase for water sewer utilities, no pay raises but did 

mention the creation of the storm water utility fee. She also mentioned there were several new 

positions created as well as additional titles and responsibilities for some employees. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:13 p.m. 

There was no action taken at the meeting. 


